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September 22, 1980

Mr. James Keppler, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commissicn
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Reference: IE Bulletin No. 80-22
~

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In responce to IE Bulletin No. 80-22, Midwest Inspection
Service, Ltd. respectfully submits the following information.

ITEM 1: Midwest Inspection Service, Ltd. does
not have AI Model 200-520-008 " quick
disconnect" assemblies in our possession.

ITEM 2: Not applicable

ITEM 3: Not applicable

ITEM 4: Not applicable

ITEM 5: As a part of our personel inspection
on projects, and as part of our
" house cleaning" the importance of
physical surveys is always discussed
and evaluated.

This report is furnished in accordance with request made in
your letter dated September 16, 1980.

Sincerely-yours,
.

h Qal
Donald Paschen.
President

DP/sg

cc: Director
. Division of Fuel Facility and Material Safety Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commircio.
Washington, D.C.'20555
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